
 

 
 
 

Notice of Discontinuation of SLIDE GUIDE Products 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our company’s products.  
We have decided to discontinue sales of our "SLIDE GUIDE" products.   
We would like to thank you again for your patronage over the years and apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause to your company. 
 
We are committed to serving our customers by focusing on the businesses of SLIDE WAY, 
SLIDE BUSH, BALL SPLINE and SHAFT. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to your continued patronage of our 
products in the future. 
 
・Applicable part numbers 
SLIDE GUIDE （All the part numbers for SEBS type and SGL/SGW type） 
※EXRAIL（Roller Guide）will continue to be ordered and produced. 
 
・Order due date： 

SEBS type：March 31, 2024 
SGL/SGW type：December 31, 2023 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Nobuhiko Fukunaga  
Executive Vice President  
Nippon Bearing Co., Ltd.                         May 8, 2023 
                                   
                            

 
  


